
January 25th, 2020

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Update for Week 3

Greetings,

This week we worked hard to reach our goals, and have surpassed most of them. Our design
subteam now has the majority of our robot completed in the SOLIDWORKS computer program.
They have also begun 3D printing crucial parts for power cell storage on the robot. The
programming subteam is developing an automatic aiming system for shooting the power cells.
Additionally they have been working on creating a new scouting app for this year’s game. Our
build subteam has been cutting and milling the base of our robot and finishing the climbing
prototype.

The business subteam has been working hard to reach this year’s budget by reaching out to new
businesses. If you would like to help us, please come to Chipotle on February 1st from 4-8 pm
and mention DNA robotics when you pay so that we will receive 33% of the profits from the
purchase.

We are very excited to be in the 2020 build season! In order to keep up with our progress, make
sure to check out our social media sites and stay tuned for the following weekly updates.

Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/
Instagram- dna4009
Twitter- @dna_robotics

Thanks again for your support this year! Mark your calendars to come see us at our competition
on March 6th and 7th at the DECC.

https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/

